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I am writing to request consideration of increased access to riding  
 
areas in general but to Scheyville National Park in particular. 
 
My request is based on two premises - access to the historical bridle 
 
 trail, which existed in the portion of the park bounded by Midson  
 
Road, Old Pitt Town Road and Scheyville Road which would create a  
 
short extension of a currently existing trail to a form loop trail, which  
 
would provide a safer access to the existing riding trail in the park  
 
area bounded by Old Pitt Town Road, Scheyville Road, Pitt Town  
 
Dural Road and Avondale Road. I live in Midson Road and have to ride  
 
on several reasonably busy roads with no rideable verge to access  
 
the park. I used to ride in the nominated area on the mown tracks  
 
but was banned because 'horses damage creek banks'. The loop trail  
 
I propose does not cross any creeks. Thank you for considering my 
 
proposal. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


